From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Friday, February 26, 2021 11:46:44 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2021 8:44 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-26

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Gregg Thurlbeck

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

According to the letter I received from Hydro One, my cottage property on Skin Lake, near Dorset _
- will move to Residential Low Density R2 Class resulting in a greater than 100% increase in my hydro
charges. I am not objecting to the increase but I would like to note that the hydro service at my cottage goes out with
great frequency. I certainly do hope that the increase that I will be paying will help to improve the reliability of the
service I receive. If [ am going to be paying considerably more, I expect that my hydro won't be interrupted dozens

of times per season.

I do appreciate to text updates about power interruptions, but I hope to see far fewer of them in future.

-- Attachment --





